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27th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We would like to invite you (parents/carers/grandparents, etc) to the KS1 Phonics and Year 1 
Phonic Screening workshop to help you understand the best ways you can help and support 
your child at home. This workshop has been rearranged for Wednesday 5th December at 9am 
and 2.30pm due to the cancellation of the workshop earlier this term. Many of our 
parents/carers talk to their child’s teacher about not being sure of the best ways to help and 
support their child, so to help answer these questions, we will lead a session to share 
knowledge and experience in phonics and provide some helpful tips and hints of how you can 
easily support your child’s learning and progress. 
 
 

To confirm your attendance at this workshop, please complete the slip below- one per child- 
and return to school.  
 

We look forward to seeing you, 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Kohli 
 

Executive Head Teacher 
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Parent Workshops –2018/19 
 
 

Name: …………………………………………………         Child’s Name: …………………………………………………        Class: ….......... 
 
 
 

I will be attending the following workshops: 
 

Date Time Year Groups Parent Workshop Please tick if 
attending 

5.12.18 9am Year 1 and 2 KS1 Phonics and Year Phonic Screening  

5.12.18 2.30pm Year 1 and 2 KS1 Phonics and Year Phonic Screening  
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